
The Elevator Modernization at the Courthouse is scheduled to start on 7/18/2024. The 

estimated duration for the elevator being out of service is a minimum of three weeks. 

 We have Stairlifts in place for individuals who need assistance in getting to the second floor. 

We understand this is a hardship for some and apologize for any inconvenience while we are 

updating and improving our elevator. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.


